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ONEKAMA TOWNSHIP 
ZONING ADMINISTRATOR REPORT  

February, 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
 
LAND USE PERMITS 
 

•  
 
VARIANCE APPLICATION 
 

•  
 
VIOLATIONS 
 

•  
 
VIOLATIONS RESOLVED 
        

•  
 
MISCELLANEOUS  
 

• I attended the public hearing and special meeting of the Planning Commission that was held on 
February 22, 2016 to determine whether or not a recommendation should be made to the 
Township Board to amend the definition of a Waterfront Resort Complex.  The Planning 
Commission voted unanimously to recommend the amendment. 

 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted,   
Kristine Philpot, Zoning Administrator 


